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Good afternoon

My name is Vickie Halvorsen

| do not want an extension of the emergency bill in Australia. It is quite clear that the mandates
do not work. The figures and numbers of covid caused deaths are grossly exaggerated compared
to those who died WITH covid and pre-exsisting conditions. The mask mandate is ridiculous —
mask usage is causing more harm than good and paper masks are not effective.

| have lost my small business due to these ridiculous double standard rules ie un-vaccinated
people not being allowed in pubs and bars. Music was my business and | did not feel safe getting
the vaccinations that were available at the time to be able to enter the venues. The mRNA
vaccine is a trial drug that | do not want to be apart of. Family and friends are at war, business
are closing down, small business is severely impacted. Those wanting to “chose’ have lost their
jobs, income, homes and their credibility. This is not what a government supporting it’s people
should be doing.

When you have nurses, doctors, scientists and front line workers throwing up the hands and
seeing the amount of adverse reactions yet you still push, push push to have this done it is
nothing but bullying and scaremongering. Those Doctors and Nurses are seeing first hand what is
happening to people being jabbed and still you would not listen. All for greed and profit.

If you continue the way you are going then the people will lose all faith in you.

2yrs too long. End this madness now.

Regards
Vickie Halvorsen
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